Language Preference Form

Date:
Dear Parent/Guardian(s),
Under state and federal rules, you are entitled to receive written communications from the school in your home language in addition to English if you prefer. The school must record your language preferences in order to meet its obligations for communicating with you. At the time of enrollment, you indicated that there was a language other than English spoken in the home. Please complete the following form and return it to the school as soon as possible.
Child's Name:
I waive the right to receive written communications from the school in my home language. I understand that all communications will be provided only in English.
I would like all written communication from the school to be provided in my home language*. Please provide your home language:
Parent/Guardian Name:
Parent/Guardian Signature:
Date:

*The school will attempt to provide written communication to parents in their preferred language. However, in some cases it may not be possible. In these cases, the school may provide oral interpretation of written communications to ensure that you are provided with all important school information.

Форма выбора предпочтительного языка общения

Дата:
Уважаемый родитель/опекун (-ы),
В соответствии с правилами штата и федеральным законодательством, вы вправе получать письменные уведомление из школы на своем родном языке в дополнение к английскому. Администрация школы должна учитывать ваши языковые предпочтения, чтобы выполнить свои обязательства по обеспечению коммуникации с вами. При зачислении вы указали, что не используете английский язык в домашнем общении. Заполните данную форму и верните ее в школу как можно скорее.
Фамилия, имя ребенка:
Я отказываюсь от права получать письменные уведомление из школы на своем родном языке. Я понимаю, что все уведомления будут предоставляться на английском языке.
Я хочу получать все письменные уведомление из школы на своем родном языке*. Укажите свой родной язык:
Имя, фамилия родителя / опекуна:
Подпись родителя/опекуна:
Дата:

*Администрация школы постарается обеспечить переписку с родителями на предпочтительном языке. Тем не менее в некоторых ситуациях это не представляется возможным. В таких случаях администрация может предоставить родителям/опекунам услуги устного перевода письменных сообщений для обеспечения доступа к важной информации, касающейся жизни школы.